PLYMOUTH CITY COUNCILOFFICIAL

Weekend and Holiday specialist support service for Disabled children 
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Version and date 	NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED or PROTECT or RESTRICTED
Plymouth City Council is seeking expressions of interest from organisations that are able to deliver a high quality weekend and holiday support service for disabled children. The service will be person centred and focussed on delivering positive outcomes. There are four Lots to the ITT which can be bid for separately or as one whole service. The service contract will be awarded to the organisation submitting the most economically advantageous bid. 
The contract will be awarded for a period of 3 years starting on the 1st April 2022. The total value of the block contract is approximately £90,000 per year for the three year period.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lot 1: Outdoor Activities
Lot 2: After School Centre Based Activities 	
Lot 3: Centre Based Day Activities
Lot 4: Brokerage Service 
Plymouth City Council is committed to promoting equality of opportunity, good race relations and eliminating unlawful discrimination.  Equality will be built into all aspects of the procurement cycle to reflect the Plymouth City Council Corporate Equality Policy. The procurement cycle will also be undertaken in line with the Council’s Co-operative Commissioning principles. 
The procurement of this service will be run as an Open Tender Process and all bids will be evaluated using weightings of 70% Quality and 30% Commercial/Price.
The Quality aspect of the Tender will be evaluated via method statements and will use the following evaluation criteria.
Tender documents are available to download via www.supplyingthesouthwest.org.uk on 10th November 2021. Completed tender documents must be submitted via the website no later than 12:00 noon on 13th December 2021   . 
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